
West Groton Water Supply District 

Report of the Water Commissioners 

  
During the calendar year 2024, the following has been accomplished: 

  
 • The Federal Audit was completed by Marcum LLP.  
The District’s finances were reported in good 

order. 

  

• Maintained excellent water quality, including PFAs 
levels remaining well below the guidelines. 

 

• Completed a renovation of the storage garage to a 
useable garage space. 

 

• Completed the MA Department of Environmental Protection 
Service Line Inventory and issued preliminary no lead 

statement. 

 

• One (1) new water service was installed. 
 

• Took advantage of increasing interest rates to grow our 
reserve funds. 

 

•  Fence repairs from storm damage at Townsend Road 

Wellfield were completed. 

 

 

 

  

 


